
2023 Bishop’s Appeal 

Accountability Report
Total Amount Raised: $6,342,780

	 It is with grateful hearts today that we report the Bishop’s Appeal has raised $6,342,780 from more 
than 24,600 families and individuals.  Each year, through your support of the Bishop’s Appeal, you impact 
the faith lives of thousands of families, individuals and communities throughout northeastern Wisconsin.  
Year after year, people have looked to the Church for inspiration and spiritual direction through life. 

	 We are truly thankful for your generosity to the Church.  Your gift to the Bishop’s Appeal makes 
a significant difference!  To learn more about the Bishop’s Appeal, visit www.catholicfoundationgb.org.  
Thank you.
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	 As Catholics, we are called to help others discover, 
follow, worship and share Jesus. Parents do this by introducing 
their children to our faith. As children enter Catholic schools 
and faith formation programs, our Catholic educators inspire 
them by teaching the Good News of Jesus Christ. 

	 Your gift supports the work of our Catholic school 
educators and youth faith formation program leaders. They 
receive the resources needed to teach and inspire. Because of 
your generosity, they help our youth grow in faith. 

	 The children in our schools and faith formation 
programs today become the disciples of tomorrow. Your 
generous support of the Bishop’s Appeal forms the  
future leaders who will share the Good News in our world.  

Teaching the Next Generation of Faith

			   Frequently Asked Questions
What is the Bishop’s Appeal, and where does my gift go?
    The Bishop’s Appeal is a direct appeal to people of the Diocese to make a gift and 		
    support the mission and ministries of the Diocese of Green Bay.  These ministries 		
    reach many different people in need.  Young people learn about Jesus in our parishes 	
    and Catholic schools, those in need of counseling are helped at Catholic Charities, and      	
    pastoral care ministers are available to church members.  Your gift to the Bishop’s Appeal    	
    helps us build vibrant parishes and share the Gospel throughout northeastern Wisconsin. 

What is the difference between the Bishop’s Appeal and the one by One campaign?

 

For more information, please visit our website at www.catholicfoundationgb.org.

The Bishop’s Appeal provides essential operating support that ensures the day-to-day       	
operations of Diocesan ministries and programs.  The one by One campaign provides 
support for the future of our Church as well as the new vision and mission of  
the Diocese.


